
 
 
 

NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC OFFICIALS/PUBLIC 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

 
 

TO SEEK PUBLIC INPUT ON THE I-93 EXIT 4A INTERCHANGE STUDY, THE 
RANGE OF REASONABLE ALTERNATIVES AND RECOMMENDATION FOR 
THE SELECTION OF THE PROPOSED ACTION (I.E. PREFERRED 
ALTERNATIVE).  THE NEW INTERCHANGE WILL BE LOCATED BETWEEN 
THE EXISTING EXIT 4 AND EXIT 5 IN THE TOWN OF LONDONDERRY.  THE 
PURPOSE OF THE PROJECT IS TO RELIEVE TRAFFIC DELAY ALONG NH 
ROUTE 102 THROUGH THE TOWN OF DERRY AND ALLOW FOR 
REGIONAL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT. 
 

WEST RUNNING BROOK MIDDLE SCHOOL 
GYMNASIUM 

1 WEST RUNNING BROOK LANE 
DERRY, NH 

 
THURSDAY 
MAY 24, 2018 

DOORS OPEN AT 6:00 PM 
 
 
 The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information regarding the 
proposed project and to solicit public input to ensure that project decisions meet public transportation needs and 
community goals, and protect and enhance the environment.  Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will 
be administered according to the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to 
ensure nondiscrimination. 
 
 Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or 
other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 
03302-0483 or call 603-271-3222 – TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964.  Notification for the need of assistance 
should be made at the earliest convenience.  If you need have any questions or need any additional information 
regarding the proposed project, call (603) 271-2171.  Other information about the project can be found on the 
NHDOT web site at http://www.nh.gov/dot/projects/specifics.htm 
 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 

 DERRY-LONDONDERRY 
 13065 

http://www.nh.gov/dot/projects/specifics.htm

